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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Monday 2nd March 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you may be aware Red Nose Day will be celebrated on Friday the 13th March 2015 across the 

country. As a school we will be participating in the event to help raise money for charities both 

here and abroad. 

The theme of this year Red Nose Day is ‘Make your face funny for money.’  

This year we are inviting all pupils and staff to come to school dressed down wearing an item of 

red clothing for a donation of £1 that will go to the charity. Children will also be able to wear their 

red noses and face paints during the day. We ask that children wear suitable footwear for health 

and safety reasons.  

If your child does not wish to participate in the event then we ask that they please come to school 

in their school uniform as normal. 

There will also be a special menu for this day, the cost for KS2 pupils will be £2.20. Please make 

payments on ParentPay. 

We thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Reynolds                Miss Odain 

Head Teacher                HLTA  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


